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Mon 26 Oct – Fri 6 Nov (inc) 

Half Term (School Closed) 

School Re-opens Mon 9 Nov. 

 

Weds 11 Nov 

Parents’ Forum  

(online meeting) 

 

Week Beginning 16 Nov 

Anti-Bullying Week 

 

Tues 24 Nov 

Nasal Flu Vaccinations 

 

Thur 26 Nov 

Pupil Photographs 

 

 

 

You deserve a rest…but only a small one! 
 

A huge thank you to all those children (and families) who have worked so 

hard during this first half term.  It’s great to see so many of you trying 

your very best: 

 

 For all those pupils who have had to self-isolate, thank you for 

engaging with the remote learning and for being so self-motivated – 

this will really help with your learning once you’re back in school. 

 Pupils have coped exceptionally well with all the Covid-19 restrictions 

and changes – washing their hands regularly, keeping to the new rules 

and donning visors when they’ve been needed. 

 Our whole school ‘Starbooks’ reading reward scheme continues to 

have a positive impact, with the number of children reading more 

regularly at home increasing – some classes have 100% of their pupils 

reading at home at least 4 times in a week – we hope you enjoyed 

your half-termly Starbooks rewards. 

 With individual iPads in every class, pupils continue to use these with 

maturity and confidence, to support and enhance their learning in all 

areas of the curriculum. 

 The quality and quantity of work in books continue to meet our high 

expectations, with pupils taking pride in all of their books. 

 Homework tasks continue to be completed to a high standard 

including … incredible brilliantly researched information and amazing 

3D creations of houses, solar systems and pyramids! 

 7 pupils have already achieved HT awards. 

 

Well done, everyone!  Have a lovely half-term! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Matters 

 

This Week’s Attendance 

      94.2%       

 

Class with the  

Best Attendance 

      Rec B – 100%       
 

Most Punctual Class 

       RL, 3L and 5B        

 

Remember Attendance 

Matters; Be in School All 

Day, Every Day 



Dinner Money 
 

If you wish to pay dinner money in advance up to Christmas, 

the cost is £54.  This amount does not take into account the 

amount due or owing on each child’s account.  Please contact 

the school office if you wish to have this confirmed.  If you 

would like to pay online, the details are: 

Lloyds Bank 

Sort Code: 30-91-01 

Account Number 17412260 

 

Please ensure you reference all dinner payments in the 

following format:  

Child’s name-class-date of birth-DINNER 

(Example: AdamYusuf-3L-14.04.2012-DINNER) 

Stay Warm! 
 

Be prepared for colder times by layering up! 

 

As part of our measures to restrict the 

spread of Covid-19 within school, we continue 

to prop windows and doors open (where it is 

safe to do so).  However, with colder months 

ahead of us, we will struggle to keep school 

warm whilst ensuring good ventilation to 

remove any airborne virus particles from the 

building.  Therefore, please ensure your child 

is wearing an additional layer of clothes under 

their school uniform, in order to help maintain 

a good level of warmth.  

Each week, we focus on work undertaken by a different class.  This week, it was the turn of 3L who say … this 

week, we have been finishing our ‘rocks & soils’ science topic.  First of all, we looked at different soil samples 

to see what we could find.  Some children found leaves and twigs and others found 

beetles and worms!  Then we looked at the different layers of soil and described how 

the top soil is different to the sub soil.  This all came after looking at fossils and 

where a palaeontologist might find a treasure!  

 

Nasal Flu Vaccinations 
 

This year’s flu vaccinations are being administered to children in 

school on Tuesday 24 November 2020 by the NHS-appointed 

company Intrahealth.  They will be following stringent Covid-

management procedures, including social distancing, wearing PPE 

etc.  Please see the link for parents/carers to consent or decline: 
 

https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=105169&Type=FLU 

Please note the deadline is 10 November 2020. 
 

If you have any queries, you should contact the Immunisation 

Team directly, on local rate 0333 358 3397 or by email 

contactimms@intrahealth.co.uk.  The Nurse, Healthcare Assistants 

and Administrators are available Monday to Friday during working 

hours. 

A huge thank you to 

all parents who 

helped children take 

part in this week’s 

Halloween non-uniform days.  They were 

exactly what the children needed   

Also, thank you so much for the £1 

donations that were sent in - your 

generosity is greatly appreciated. 

 

Have a lovely half-

term break.  

 

#staysafe 

 

Useful Information 

 

Tel: 01204 333646 

Email: office@ladybridge.bolton.sch.uk 

Website:www.ladybridgeprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

HALF TERM REMINDER 
 

Please be reminded that school will be closed for TWO WEEKS 

(Monday 26 October to Friday 6 November (inclusive)) for the 

forthcoming half term break.  School will re-open on Monday 9 

November. 

 

https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=105169&Type=FLU
mailto:office@ladybridge.bolton.sch.uk

